
I am supportive of the above-referenced DA.  Having a better resourced cafe on this site is an 
asset for the residents nearby and indeed for the wider community.  There is plenty of parking 
close by at the Little Manly Point park. 

______________________________
Alan J Young
6 Oyama Avenue
Manly NSW 2095
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